Nassau County Police Department
1490 Franklin Avenue
COUNTY EXECUTIVE (516) 573-7000 COMMISSIONER

December 18, 2020

New York’s Elite Police Foundation

c/o Al Eskanazy
4775 Collins Ave #3603
Miami Beach, FL 33140

Dear Al,

I want to extend my sincerest thanks and appreciation to you and the entire Board
of the New York’s Elite Police Foundation for your generous support of our
community policing program. Your donation towards the NCPD Foundation’s
purchase of bicycles will go a long way towards our efforts to better police our

communities in Nassau County.

This past year has been extremely difficult for our department, but we are grateful
for Foundation’s like yours that assist us with our community policing needs.
Implementing a bicycle patrol unit will help us better engage with the community
while keeping them safe and I am grateful that you and your Board recognize this

critical need.

Thank you again for everything you do for law enforcement, I am eternally
grateful. Stay healthy and stay safe and have a wonderful holiday.

Sincerely,
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